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The Beacon 

 

The next General Meeting in December is replaced by the Advent Dinner on  
Friday, December  12, 2014   See you there! 

Council HighlightsCouncil HighlightsCouncil HighlightsCouncil Highlights    
 
A series of events has resulted in a delay of the Beacon this month.  However,  it is an op-
portunity to provide some highlights with repect to our program and a sneak preview into 
upcoming events. 
 
There was some confusion and delay regarding the delivery of our Charity Appeal Raffle 
tickets.  Please get your tickets from Brian Wolbert and sell them fast.  The proceeds go 
directly to charity and it is a main fund raising event each year.  The tickets are sold and 
turned in before the end of the year. 
 
The Advent Dinner replaces the General Meeting each year.  This is always a great event, 
and one of my favourite.  Good food, good music and a chance to meet those familiar faces 
that you see and wonder, “ Who are they anyway? ”    
 
The pancake breakfast in December will feature sale of goods by our CWL.  We will sell 
Raffle tickets for sure. This means more help will be required.  Please remember this when 
marking your calendar and planning your time.  
 
We offer congratulations to our new fourth degree brothers, 
John Onyskiw, Urban Stang, Daniel Chauvet, Raymond St. Martin, James Scott  
and Marc Lambertus. 
 
Occasionally in life we meet someone who has a quiet presence, but performs a lot of mag-
ic for an organization.  Such is the case of Gerry Turgeon who is seriously ill with cancer.  
Although he is mentioned in the “ Good of the Order ”  I think it appropriate to make a spe-
cial appeal to include him in your prayers. 
 
Vivat, Jesus 
Glenn Fritz 



 



 

 
 

KKKKNIGHTS OFNIGHTS OFNIGHTS OFNIGHTS OF    CCCCOLUMBUSOLUMBUSOLUMBUSOLUMBUS 
MAKING A DIFFERENCE FOR LIFEMAKING A DIFFERENCE FOR LIFEMAKING A DIFFERENCE FOR LIFEMAKING A DIFFERENCE FOR LIFE 

 
Help Secure Your Future — With Long Term Care Planning Now  
Achieving financial security and living life the way you want, that ’ s what independence is all about. But achieving independence 
requires sound financial planning, including taking into account how the future need for long term care can impact your assets, 
your quality of life, and your family ’ s well-being.  
For more than 125 years, the Knights of Columbus a trusted and highly rated fraternal organization has been serving you in the 
local communities. The Knights of Columbus Long Term Care insurance can help you cope with the cost of long-term custodial 
care –  while maintaining your dignity and choice of care options.  The Knights of Columbus can serve as a valuable resource for 
long term care planning, providing answers to questions you might have and affordable coverage options tailored to your needs.  
 
What is your plan for Long Term Care?What is your plan for Long Term Care?What is your plan for Long Term Care?What is your plan for Long Term Care?  
Long term care ( LTC )  insurance can play an important role in the overall financial planning process, providing a variety of im-

portant benefits:  
 
• It can be one of the most realistic means in this market for covering the costs associated with long term care and helping 
you protect your retirement assets for their intended purpose.  
• It can help to reduce the worry of care that often falls on the spouse or other family members.  
• It may enable you to manage where you receive your care, via a nursing home, assisted living facility, adult day care center, 
or at home — where most people prefer to reside.  
• The cost of coverage is based on your age when you apply. It may be less expensive than you might think. So the younger 
you are when you apply, the lower your premiums.  

 
Many of us can expect to live a long life.  In fact, the life expectancy of people has never been longer than today!  While we can 
expect to live longer lives, the quality of that life can be another matter. You ’ ve worked hard to create the kind of lifestyle you 
enjoy. By thinking ahead now about how you would want to manage your future long term care needs — and putting a proper 

plan in place today — you can feel confident that you ’ ve taken the necessary steps to secure your future.  
To learn more about how the Knights of Columbus could fit your personal needs and help secure your financial future, please 
contact me at my office today at 780-458-3936 with no obligation to you.  
Sincerely and fraternally,  
 
Kevin A. Paish FIC, CFP 
Field Agent 

 
Support Canada. Ethically.Support Canada. Ethically.Support Canada. Ethically.Support Canada. Ethically.  
When you purchase products from the Knights of Columbus, the Knights invests your net premium dollars in Canadian govern-
ment and corporate investments. And, as a Knights of Columbus policy holder, you get the added comfort of knowing that your 
premium dollars will never be spent on products and services that violate Catholic teaching 



    Obtain your Grocery Gift Cards  before or after Mass 

 

Remember that Grocery cards are available, and we are more dependant on our projects be-
cause of the  absence of  income from Casinos and Bingos.  Grocery Cards are available at 
the back of the Church and at meetings.  You may contact Gerry Buccini at 780-4597384 or 
Frank Polanski at 780-459-7941 

 

Watch the website for upcoming events! 

 
Please pray for 

the repose of the soul of 
Br. Al Brewer 

Br. Allan Stephenson 
 

Please pray for our 
Brother who is ill: 
Br. Gerry Turgeon 

PANCAKE BREAKFASTS 
Please remember that the first Sunday of every month is our Pancake Breakfast. We are 

in need of volunteers; with many hands we make light work! 

 

Good  

of the  

Order 

FUNDRAISER ACTIVITIES 
Once again this year...advance notice...our major fundraisers will be the popular Mardi 

Gras Dance and the Irish Hooly. Mark your calendars for FEBRUARY 6th and MARCH 

13th for two special evenings of fun and frivolity. We will be seeking volunteers to assist 

with both events. If you have an interest at this time, please contact DGK Gerry. 

WHEELCHAIRS FOR ECUADOR 
There is a worthwhile project to provide wheelchairs to the needy in Ecuuador.  The 

chairs are of a sturdy design and are at reasonable cost.  The project is looking for dona-

tions for shipment or for money for wheelchairs.  Those interested in donating should 

contact a member of the Executive. 


